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Hello Team,
I am writing to inquire about a potential gap in the data analysis I am conducting on hemoglobin
levels using the 2015-2021 surveys. Specifically, I have noticed that the survey does not contain
hemoglobin level data for children aged 10-14.

I would greatly appreciate your input on this matter. Is there a reason for this gap in the data, or
could it possibly be an oversight on my part? Any advice or explanation you could provide would
be most helpful.

Thank you for your time and assistance.

Damilola Ibirogba

Page 1 of 1 ---- Generated from The DHS Program User Forum

https://userforum.dhsprogram.com/index.php?t=usrinfo&id=15553
https://userforum.dhsprogram.com/index.php?t=rview&th=12603&goto=26613#msg_26613
https://userforum.dhsprogram.com/index.php?t=post&reply_to=26613
https://userforum.dhsprogram.com/index.php

